Heldenfels, Leane

From: Joyce Basciano ssisersmweEGausiommenmmss
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2014 12:20 PM

To: Heldenfels, Leane

Cc: Ramirez, Diana

Subject: C15-2014-0170, 1112 W. 31st Street
Importance: High

Hi Leane,

Please see that the Board of Adjustment receives the following note from the Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association
in time for tonight’s hearing.

Thank you,

Joyce Basciano
dedkdkdkkokkokkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkdkk

Dear Chariman Jack and members of the Board of Adjustment,
Re: C15-2014-0170, 1112 W. 31st Street

The Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association supports the position of the residential property owners on West 31
Street regarding this variance request.

Thank you,

Joyce Basciano
On behalf of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association




Heldenfels, Leane

From: a4 Perdd

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 2: 22 PM

To: Heldenfels, Leane

Cc: jhoward; Randy Erben; Kimberly Renner

Subject: Case Number: C15-2014-0170 2 Q,VI 3 \Do\,\zxxeﬂr\

Ms. Heldenfels

My wife Kimberly and | own the property at 1001 W. 31st, where our family lives and Kimberly operates a retail home
furnishing store. We received the Notice of Public Hearing with regard to the above referenced Case Number.

This email is to advise you that we support the applicant's requested variance. Please place a copy of this email in the
application file to reflect our support.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Best,
Dan

Daniel R. Renner
Parsley Coffin Renner LLP
P.O. Box 13366

- Austin, Texas 78711
512-879-0922 Direct
dan.renner@pecrllp.com

CONFIDENTIAL: This transmission and any attachment(s) thereto contain confidential information from Parsley Coffin
Renner LLP. This information is intended solely for use by the individual or entity intended as the recipient. If you are
not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of the information
is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in errot, please notify us by return e-mail and by telephone
immediately at 512/879-0900




